From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:56:47 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:17 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jeff Hopkins

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have four questions I would ask that the review committee consider as part of their decision to accept or reject this
propososed rate hike by Enbridge.
1) What has been the profit margin of this company over, say, the past five years? I suspect it has been excessive.
We are all taking a hit in the global market place now and for the foreseeable future. Embridge can no doubt affort
to carry their share of this larger burden.
2) Why pass rising infrastructure costs along yet again to private residences and commerical entreprises in this
economic climate? (see answer to question
#1)
3) The Ontario Government, and I would inlcude your body as part of that institution, should be actively
encouraging energy companies like Enbridge to pursue sustainable, green energies and move away from fossil fuels.
Why support the infrastructure of a dying industry?
4) And finally, have you followed the news about the climate emergency?
Please, for the sake of your children and mine, get in sync with current events. The world is heating up and you have
the opportunity--the responsibily--to make a decision that helps or harms. Don't make it easy for fossil fuel
companies to continue destroying our ecosystem.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter and for pondering my questions.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --








